
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
 

              

           17th November 2014 

Class 4 RSC Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be going to see RSC’s performance of A Christmas Truce at the Royal Shakespeare Theatre in 

Stratford on Tuesday 2nd December. The performance starts at 7.15 p.m. We will be able to advise you 

of the finish time a little bit closer to the date. A payment of £12.50 is now due to cover the cost of 

the ticket.  

We are trialling a direct pay facility and asking the parents of Class 4 to help us assess a system called 

School Money. You will receive a text with your own unique password in the next day or two. If we 

continue with this service, your password will remain the same for all School Money transactions. 

Please give it a go (please ignore the Top-Up Dinner money service offered to you on the right hand 

side). Let us know what you think and if you welcome this service. If you would prefer to send 

cash/cheque in to school then you may do so in a named envelope. 

We will write to you again in the week before the visit to give details of arrangements for where and 

when we will meet at the theatre and where and when to collect your child after the performance. 

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Sarah Hendry  
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